
  

4th November 2021  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

School Photographs  

 

  

We are delighted to let you know that our school photographer 

will be here on Tuesday 16th November 2021 to take pictures 

of your children, these will be individual, sibling and family 

photographs. 

 

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their full 

school uniform and their smiley face and we will try to keep them as tidy as possible! 

 

If you would like to have a photograph taken of the whole family, then you are welcome to 

book this through the school office, these sessions will take place from 8.15am until 

9.00am.  We are asking that you book in for these sessions to enable us to continue to 

follow COVID guidelines. 

 

To reassure you, the school photographers will follow our COVID19 guidance and risk 

assessments to keep children and staff safe.  

 

Once processed, a proof will be sent home for families to decide if they wish to place 

an order for their child's school photograph. 

  

We hope you will be pleased with the photographs.  

  

Kind regards  

  

Mrs Emily Morris  

Headteacher  

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

Eastway Primary School   

Rossall Road    

Moreton   

Wirral    

CH46 8TA   

Headteacher:  Mrs Emily Morris   
  

 :    0151 677 1235    

:    schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk   

:     eastway - primary.eschools.co.uk   
  

  
  

  

  

Bringing Learning to Life 

  


